
 
I can’t believe I even need to write this letter.  Litchfield’s water rates are already obscene and 
astronomically higher that all surrounding towns. There’s absolutely no reason for this. 
 
On top of this, we have no other choice. We are stuck with pennichuck.  We can’t even opt for a well 
because our ground water is polluted.  So the state of NH is going to allow St Gobain to pollute our 
ground water and the repercussion is they pay for water hookup to an outrageously priced water 
source? It would be comical if it weren’t true. 
 
No friggin way. You want to raise the rates? Have St Gobain pay the increase. This is asinine and you 
should be ashamed for even entertaining the rate increase. 
 
Derek Barka  
8 Simeon Ln 
Litchfield NH 

 


